
The City of Port Adelaide Enfield at its March 10th Strategic Planning & Development Policy 
Committee Meeting agreed to write to the Minister for Planning to ask for him to look at a     
review of the zoning in a portion of Northfield, known as a Development Plan Amendment    
Report (DPA).  
I shall continue to use the word ‘rezoning’ as that it what most people understand it as. 
This newsletter is designed to update residents and businesses of Northfield and to allow     
informal participation in the process via your local Councillor. 
Formal consultation either by Council or the State Government will occur if the Planning      
Minister approves further investigation of Council’s rezoning proposal. 

Council asks SA Government to rezone part of Northfield 

Basically, what Council is proposing is that the current Light Industry zoned properties at      
24-28 Briens Road and 717 Grand Junction Road are to be rezoned to a combination of 
“retail and medium density residential uses”. 

What’s being proposed? 

More information over... 


